
 

 

 

 

                                                                                 7th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Year 2 trip to Hampton Court Palace 
 

This term the children are learning about King Henry VIII.  We have arranged 
for them to visit his most famous Palace, Hampton Court.  The trip will take 
place on Thursday 16th November.  Whilst at the palace, the children will 
have the opportunity to walk around the site, visit the medieval hall and  
the Tudor kitchens.  The visit also includes a ‘hands on’ workshop where the 
children will have the opportunity to find out about life in a Tudor court and 
learn to play game from the period.  For further information, please look at 
the Hampton Court Palace website:  
 
http://www.hrp.org.uk/hampton-court-palace/ 
 
We will be travelling to the palace by coach and will need to leave school 
promptly at 8:30am, so please ensure your child arrives at school on time at 
8:15am.  We expect to be back in school for usual pick up at 3.15pm.   
 
The school can provide all children with a free packed lunch, so please 
complete the attached form indicating your child’s lunch preferences and 
return to the school office no later than Friday 10th November.  You must 
complete this form if you wish for your child to have a school packed lunch, 
as our catering company Harrison’s must prepare meals according to 
‘Natasha’s Law’.  Please ensure that your child brings an empty bag/backpack 
to carry their lunch and a filled water bottle.  On the day of the trip, children 
must wear full school uniform, comfortable walking shoes and a warm coat 
with a hood.  
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.hrp.org.uk/hampton-court-palace/


 

 

 
 
 
 
We are asking for a parental contribution of £23.00 towards this trip.  
Payment will need to be made via your Magic Booking account before the trip 
takes place. (Please note all contributions are non-refundable).   
 
Please use the link below to the google form to give consent for your child to 
attend the trip. 
 
https://forms.gle/YM4agPefxN9mhHov9 
 
If you have any additional questions, please feel free to ask your child’s 
teacher. 
 
Many thanks, 
Miss F Daulton and Miss J Daley 
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